
Use this templated email or
personalize it to rock the vote!

Dear [Supporter/Community Member/Friend],
Voting is now open for the 2025 Veteran of the Year® award—and your voice matters.
Each year, this national honor recognizes military Veterans who have made a lasting impact either while serving in uniform or after transitioning to civilian life. These are individuals who exemplify leadership, resilience, and a deep commitment to making a difference in their communities.
We invite you to cast your vote today and help shine a light on the Veterans whose stories deserve to be told.
🗳 Vote now at www.militaryfriendly.com/vote through Independence Day to help determine the national winner—who will be announced this fall.
Help us celebrate those who continue to serve—long after the uniform comes off.
Thank you for honoring the legacy, leadership, and example of America’s Veterans.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Organization]
[Contact Info or Social Links, if applicable]

